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15/08/2024  09:26:272024/1145/P SUPPRT CRASH This comment is made on behalf of CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead).

The management committee of CRASH has considered this application and supports the proposal. It 

welcomes the retention of the builders' yard and the return of employment opportunities - white & blue collar - 

to an area where so many jobs have been sacrificed to residential use (often tourist and student 

accommodation rather than housing for local residents). 

CRASH has reservations about the inclusion of off-street parking in the scheme - a retention of the earlier 

version of the development. There can be few areas in London with better transport links than West 

Hampstead, with Underground, Overground and National rail stations with a few minutes walking distance. 

CRASH would prefer a 'car free'  scheme.
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